PHONE 5151 250 WATTS
1400 KC

Elizabethtown Broa&cas’fing Company

WL

Eliza]:etl'ltown, Kentuclc‘y Sep‘te mber llt, 1956

Dee Huclcﬂeston

Manager

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:
This is to confirm your accurate report of our
signal on September 11, 1956. I was very pleased

to receive your letter with information that our
signal had carried such great distance.

Sincerely yours,

QL dllex

Dee Huddleston
Manager

DH:rlh

Serving The “Golden” Fort Knox Area




